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BY EMAIL  

July 22, 2021 

Frank D’Andrea 
Vice President, Reliability Standards and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, South Tower, 7th Floor 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
frank.dandrea@HydroOne.com 

Dear Mr. D’Andrea:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
Application for 2022 Distribution Rates for the Areas Formerly Served by 
Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. Haldimand county Hydro Inc. and 
Woodstock Hydro Services Inc.; Orillia Power Distribution Corp.; and 
Peterborough Distribution Inc. 
Ontario Energy Board File Numbers: EB-2021-0033, EB-2021-0050 and EB-2021-0053 

This letter is in response to Hydro One’s correspondence to the Ontario Energy Board 
(OEB), dated July 19, 2021, requesting an extension to the filing deadline dates for the 
2022 rate applications of each of the following Hydro One service areas: 

• Norfolk, Woodstock and Haldimand (EB-2021-0033) 
• Orillia (EB-2021-0050) 
• Peterborough (EB-2021-0053) 

Hydro One requested an extension from August 18, 2021 to August 27, 2021 for each 
of the above proceedings. Hydro One’s request is driven by resourcing issues. In 
addition, Hydro One requested to file its 2022 rates applications for its Orillia and 
Peterborough service territories under one combined proceeding.   

The OEB grants Hydro One’s filing deadline extension requests. The OEB also grants 
Hydro One’s request to combine the applications for the Orillia and Peterborough 
service areas under one proceeding (EB-2021-0050).  

Yours truly, 

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 


